
 
 

 

   

Phone (843) 953-8087     Fax (843) 953-5453     Email DillonR@cofc.edu     http://dillonr.people.cofc.edu/home.html 

 
Department of Biology 

May 13, 2016 

 
 
 
Dr. Beth Lloyd, Chair 
Faculty Grievance Committee 
 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Lloyd: 
 
I do greatly appreciate your efforts to resolve the grievance I filed on 19Apr16.  And I was 
disappointed to learn that the Provost has rejected the compromise your committee suggested 
back on 2May16.  Given his continued intransigence, I suppose we have no choice but to refer 
my grievance to The President. 
 
 
Thanking you sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rob Dillon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: Glenn McConnell, President 
Brian R. McGee, Provost 
Michael J. Auerbach, Dean 
W. Jaap Hillenius, Chair, Biology 
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